
Dear Residents of Assiginack; 

The Township of Assiginack continues to take measures in an attempt to prevent 

COVID-19 from coming here. All Township facilities are currently closed to the 

public, but communications are open by email and phone. Procedures are in place 

to ensure all municipal essential services are ongoing during this unprecedented 

time. Staff are working from home as much as possible and those that are in the 

Township office are rotating on a weekly schedule.  

The emergency management team is communicating regularly, monitoring and 

responding to all information as it becomes available. At this time, Council 

meetings are being held via video conferencing.  

On behalf of our residents, Council and staff, I want to express our absolute respect 

and gratitude to all front-line health workers in all the health services. We wish 

them and their families well and please be safe.  

I further want to express our gratitude to the complete retail community for their 

continuous effort to ensure all important supplies such as medicine, food, banking 

and many other needed services are available to our residents.  

You, the residents of Assiginack, have a huge responsibility in this challenging 

time! Your effort to protect our community by doing the right things is imperative 

to help end this virus. It is absolutely mandatory that we practice social distancing 

and self isolation and follow all government guidelines - we can’t stress this 

enough and how important it is. Watch our website and local media for 

information.  

Please be kind, help each other and be safe. Please have patience with everyone 

around you. Remember, we are all in this and if we continue to work together, we 

will come out of this a stronger community. 

Stay safe, stay healthy! 

 

Mayor Ham and Council 

 


